
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

5. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 5.1 WARRINGTON STREET – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
  Mr C Percasky presented a submission to the Board opposing the changes proposed to the P5 

Loading Bay on the corner of Warrington Street and Hills Road.  
 
  The Chairperson thanked Mr Percasky for the submission. 
 
  Clause 21 (Part C) of this report details the resulting decisions made by the Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


